
  

  

A message from Miss Mahendra 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to 1 McKay's final class newsletter. What an 

amazing year it has been! I am so proud of how far your 

child has grown. 

Thank you for supporting your child throughout this 

year. I have appreciated getting to know some of you 

and admire how much you are willing to help your child to 

flourish.  

I am very fond of 1McKay! They have grown into 

caring, respectful students who are into learning. I will 

miss being their teacher but know they will succeed next 

year as well.  

Inside this newsletter, you will find a celebration of your 

child’s learning, and, events that 1 McKay have 

experienced during Semester 2. I have also included a 

few pictures to take you back through memory lane. 

Enjoy! 

Miss Mahendra 
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We Are Into Learning! 

 

  

  

 
 



 

Semester 2 Highlights 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

- Term 1 starts Tuesday 29th of January  

- Keep informed by viewing our school website:  

http://www.fairvale-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday! 

Miss Mahendra 

 

 

Our Favourite Memories of Year 1 
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